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“Together, with God’s love, we learn, nurture and grow, without limits.” 

 

COVID–19 Update 
Over the past week, we have had a number of positive cases of pupils and staff and we 
currently have two children isolating. Both children are asymptomatic and have been 
confirmed by regular lateral flow testing. Please continue to test your child twice a week 
with a LFT. For close contacts of cases in school, you should test you child daily for 7 
days. 
Please be aware that with the Omicron variant it appears that some of the symptoms 
may include: runny nose, headache, fatigue, sneezing and a sore throat. 
Once more, a reminder to everyone that a PCR test is still needed if any child has 
any of the three main symptoms: 
A fever / high temperature (temperature above 37.8) 
A new, continuous cough 
A loss or change to sense of smell or taste 
If your child has any of the above symptoms, they will still need to isolate until a negative 
PCR result has been received. Thank you for your help in keeping all of us safe, fit, well 
and in school. 

 

Star of the Week  
 Congratulations to the following children who are the:  

 
 ‘Stars of the Week’ 

 Reception Class: Alfie 
 Year 1: Lorenna 
 Year 2: Hope 
 Year 3: Faith 
 Year 4: Ashton 

 

Safer Internet Day – 8th February 2022 
Safer Internet Day this year will be celebrated tomorrow Tuesday 8th February. The 
theme this year is: 
 

All fun and games? Exploring respect and relationships online 
 

During the day, children will be taking part in activities looking into these issues. 
  

 

Year 4 Trip  
Year 4 are visiting Dorset Museum this Friday 11th February. Please can all permission 
slips for the trip be with the school office as soon as possible. Many thanks.  

 
 

Reception Class Vision Screening 
A reminder to Reception class parents that their children will have their vision check this 
Wednesday 9th February.   
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Half Term 
A reminder that the last day of this half term is Friday 18th February. Children return on 
Tuesday 1st March as Monday 28th February is a staff training day.   

 
 

Nut Free School Lunches and Snacks 
A reminder to everyone that we are a nut free school. Please ensure 
that all lunches, snacks and drinks do not contain nuts. Thank you for 
your help 

 


